Cyndie Martel

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

For the record

Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross

PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320

415-453-1453 x107

cjohnson@townofross.org

Christa Johnson - Town Manager

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 11:02 AM

Roberta Feliciano; Cyndie Martel

FW: [EXTERNAL] Pickle Ball Support for Ross Courts

From: Erica Bell <ericaashleybell@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 11:01 AM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>; Dave Bell <drb283@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pickle Ball Support for Ross Courts

Hi,

| am writing to support pickle ball play on private ross courts. My husband and | are the owners of 2
Pomeroy Road and have a private tennis court. None of the court activity reaches a sound level any
different than children playing basketball on nearby driveways or splashing in neighboring swimming
pools. He sound of pickle ball is not even close to the loud noises of all the ongoing construction in the
area which is typically happening at 1-2 nearby properties on any given day. Daytime sports should not
be limited in the town of ross, we already have a noise ordinance in place for loud evening activities.

Thank you,

Erica Bell

Erica A. Bell
908.418.1211



